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NATIONAL CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

TRAINING BULLETIN
21-02/GY

August 25, 2021
SUBJECT: 
Training Division Reorganization  
Background
	The National City Police Department has reorganized the Training Division to effectively manage the increased number of training requirements the department must meet to be in compliance with State of California mandates.
The Training Division’s duties have been split up between personnel to include the duties of the new Training Unit Sergeant.  Please refer to the attached “Training Division Organizational Chart” for details.
Procedures
Below are the prescribed procedures for the new Training Division:

When requesting information from the Training Division, such as a training profile, TMS report, training information, class information, etc., please send a request to the following email: NCPDTraining@nationalcityca.gov 
Please do not contact Nancy Nagle or Stella Ungab directly unless you have first sent a request to the above-listed email address and they have reached out to you as the point of contact for your request(s).  Mrs. Nagle and Mrs. Ungab have been directed not to respond to requests that do not follow the above prescribed request process.
When requesting training, continue to follow the past practice of sending a training request through the Chain of Command.  The Administration Captain will forward the final signed training request to the above-mentioned email where the training requests will be sorted to either “local training” or “out of county training’ and the respective team member will reach out to you to finalize the training event.
The Training Unit Sergeant is responsible for all department training by devising, scheduling and implementing training plans, guidelines and procedures, reports and assessments for the unit and individuals assigned. The Training Sergeant ensures that training is conducted in accordance 
With the California Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (P.O.S.T.) guidelines along with State mandated training prescribed by the National City Police Department Policies and Procedures.  The training sergeant will also be responsible for Lexipol updates and the Field Training Officer (FTO) program.
We know we can count on every team member to help out in an effort to make this newly reorganized unit within the Police Department successful. 
Please contact Captain Graham Young at 619.336.4514 with any questions.
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